
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS TO DESIGN AND DEVELOP CLEAN WATER 
SERVICES’ EXTERNAL WEBSITE 

ISSUED: AUGUST 30, 2021 

 

 

The Clean Water Services (District) Request for Proposals to Design and Develop Clean Water 
Services’ External Website advertised on August 24, 2021 (RFP) is canceled.    

After receiving feedback on the RFP during the pre-proposal presentation, District determined 
that it needed to reconsider its requirements.  

District has determined pursuant to District Purchasing Rule 30-102(1) and 30-115 that it is in 
the public interest for the RFP to be canceled.    

District intends to reissue the RFP to allow for changes to the RFP that will address District 
needs and proposer feedback. 


